Jaspreet Chana

Dear Stephen,

| apologise for the delay in coming back to you. | have now spoken to my manager about the proposal and
the following points were made inregards to the amended scheme:

o The infill detail that you have shown on the plan is considered to be acceptable

o The rear elevation of the infill extension and the two storey outrigger with the timber detail is
welcomed and is considered to be acceptable in design and appearance

o We appreciate the design change of the rear dormer windows however the window hierarchy
should be getting smaller as you go up a building, therefore we would suggest to make the dormer
windows slightly smaller in size so that the window is slightly reduced and that the dormer window
is less wide. Once this is done the proposal can be considered acceptable and so would be ready
to be submitted as part of a formal householder application.

I hope the above update and advice was sufficient. Please let me know if you require any further
information.

Kind regards,
Jaspreet Chana
Senior Planner

Pronouns: She/Her/Hers

Telephone: 0207 974 1544
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The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems.
Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.




